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Animal welfare matters to me, I am so saddened at the suffering and cruelty that animals goes 
through. I am angry their legal protection is being weakened instead of strengthened. I am sad 
the perpetrators of cruelty are being protected instead of punished and that money matters more 
than ethics’s. 


